
     

 

 

March Newsletter 2020 

 

Happy March to all of our wonderful families 

Spring is in the air and the month of March brings a lot of fun activities to our school.  Our students 

are gearing up for ongoing Assessments, and our teachers are working hard to ensure they are ready 

to meet international bench marks.  We are excited about the progress our students are making in 

the classrooms and are certain that we will achieve all of our goals during this month. During this 

Month Students will sit for DELF /FIT assessments as well as MAP testing. 

Happening at NVIS: 

Teachers: All staff have recently undertaken two extended IB training sessions with a specialist 

teacher for inclusive practice to learn about this technique which is widely used in schools. 

Restorative practice is a set of principles and practice 

that encourages children to take responsibility for their 

learning cycle by thinking through the causes, 

consequences and what they can do to make it better. 

Restorative practices centre around a set of key 

questions: “What, Why and When …” 

 

Students:  

PYP8: students are working hard on their Exhibition preparations, visiting 

orphanages, Food banks and Animal Shelter to support their cause and help 

them on their research.  

 

MYP5: Students are finalizing their Personal Projects for Reports Submission, Proud to see their 

progress and growth throughout the Years as IB students. 

Grade 10 and Selected Students from MYP4: Getting Ready for SAT and PSAT tests  

 

Important Dates at NVIS March 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday March 4th 

2020: Mismatch Day  

 

Thursday March 5th 2020: Open 

Days for New Parents  

 



     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Saturday March 7th 2020: PYP Student Led Conference 

Thursday March 12th 2020: MYP5 Personal Project Exhibition  

Thursday March 19th 2020: NVIS Annual Sports Day  

 

Important Reminders: 

 Please see the accounts to finalize outstanding fees and dues. 

 Please abide by all deadlines and mark your calendar with important dates. 

 School Gates close 8:00 am  

For further queries please contact us through School official numbers   from 8:00 am -3:00 

pm, for concerns, please send an email on concerns@nviseg.com  

School Land lines: 02-38864008/64009/64010 

New NVIS Website coming soon  

 

                                                                                                                           Yours Faithfully  

NVIS Administration 

  

 

Saturday March 7th 2020: PYP 

Student Led Conference 
Aly Abdel Ghaffar MYP 5 Project 

in Progress Bicycle Festival 

Aya Tamer MYP5 Project in Progress –

Healthy Lunch Box 
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